
Meeting with Universal Peace Federation, Korçë 
18 february 2017, Devoll, Bilisht 

Universal Peace Federation, Korçë on 18/02/2017 held the first activity for this new year, 
having a new vision by expandng it’s branch in the hospitable city of Bilisht. 

 
The activity consisted on creating a work group, as representative of UPF, to make it possible 
the recognaisance of True Parents principles in more places. 

 
The activity was opened by performance of Children Assambly “Devolli”, creating a warm 
and welcoming atmosphere. After the presantation of UPF principles, 8 pepole were appointed 
as Ambassadors of Peace, specialised in differed areas.  
We were pleased to have the presence of the special envoye of True Parents for Albania, Rev 
Shin, the chairman of UPF Albania M.Gaqo Apostoli, president of FFWPU, M.Gani Rroshi 
and some of the representatives of UPF council Vlorë.  



 

 
Their intoduction words conveyed clearly the mission that UPF has, creating a good impact to 
all the participants by orienting them to the higher sprit that all the people appointed as 
Ambassadors of Peace. 



 
This activity was aired to local medias. Attached here is the link of  news chronicle. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dWfKErDovSQ&feature=share  

 
                                                                            Reported by: Elma Baruni 




